
Message from the Editor-in-Chief,

As we have reached almost a half year in combatting COVID-19 pandemic, healthcare professionals and academics 
continue to face a heavy burden of admissions and hospitalizations.

There is also an enormous increase in the number of publications on COVID-19. The number of submissions to the GMJ 
also showed an increase so far in 2020.

In the current issue of the GMJ, we have interesting original articles, review articles and case reports. As the journal’s 
publishing team, we tried to cover a wide range of articles from different disciplines.

I would like to express my gratitude to all submitting authors, reviewers, and editors for their contributions.

Prof. Dr. Omer Azal
Editor-in-Chief
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